
Roman Catholic Parish 

May 20, 2018: Pentecost Sunday 
 

Office: 408 – 8th Ave, Johnstown, PA 15906 
Phone: (814) 539-5788 
Rev. George M. Gulash, Pastor 
Sam Cammarata, Deacon 
Joann Fyock, Parish Manager/Cemetery Manager 
MaryBeth Konieczny, Parish Secretary/Bulletin Editor 
Christine Babik, Director of Religious Education 
Melanie Harris, Director of Music 
Office Hours: Monday – Wednesday, Friday from 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM - Closed Thursday            

Mass Schedule:  
Saturday 4:00 PM 

Sunday 8:00 & 10:30 AM 
Weekdays: 8:00 AM  

Monday - Wednesday, Friday 
Holidays as announced 

Confessions: Saturday 2:30 PM - 3:30 PM 
 

“The Holy Spirit is the fire of Jesus.  The Spirit, the first 

gift of the risen Christ to his people, give us both the ability 

to receive the Gospel of Jesus and, in the response, the 

power to proclaim it.” (Go and Make Disciples – Tenth 

Anniversary Edition: USCCB: 2002) 

 

This week’s Church Sanctuary Light  
will burn for: John Swarney 
By Family 
 

This week’s Oratory Sanctuary Light  
will burn for: 
The health of Dennis Molchan 
By Joann and Ken Fyock 



WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE ‐ SUNDAY, MAY 20, 2018 ‐ PENTECOST SUNDAY 

D�ã�  T®Ã�  IÄã�Äã®ÊÄ 

Sunday, May 20 
Pentecost Sunday 

8:00 AM 
10:30 PM 

People of the Parish 
In celebration of  the 55th Wedding Anniversary of 
Steve and Amelia Kristofco 

Monday, May 21 
St. Christopher Magallanes  
and Companions 

8:00 AM 
 
12:15 PM 

Robert Popovich 
By Bernardy, Leis and Konieczny  Families 
Rosary (Oratory) 

Tuesday, May 22 
St. Rita of Cascia 

8:00 AM Ann L. Wargo 
By Mark and Ed Kaplaniak 

Wednesday, May 23 
Weekday 

8:00 AM 
 

Catherine Wysocki 
By Husband, Ed 

Thursday, May 24 No Mass  

Friday, May 25 
St. Bede the Venerable; St. Gregory VII; 
St. Mary Magdalene de’Pazzi 

8:00 AM 
 
12:15 PM 

Ralph Kraft 
By Jack and Kathy Fagan 
Rosary (Oratory) 

Saturday, May 26 
St. Philip Neri 

4:00 PM Tillie Csernay 
By Daughter and Granddaughters 

Sunday, May 27 
The Most Holy Trinity 
 

8:00 AM 
 
10:30 AM 

Ralph and Ann Galasso  
By Daughter, Theresa and Family 
20th Anniversary Remembrance of Raymond E. 
Cosgrove By Wife, Helen and Family 

WEEKLY CONTRIBUTIONS:      Envelope Holders:   Adult:  565  Children: 33      Total 598 
Envelopes Used This Week:  May 13, 2018  Weekly Envelopes: Adults: 314 Children: 15  Total: 329 
 

Offertory Total $5,441.00   Building and Maintenance  $184.00   Mother’s Day     $30.00  
Utilities          $70.00  Ascension         $1,335.00        Pentecost     $35.00  
Candles          $84.00    Catholic Com.               $10.00   Father’s Day    $10.00 
Poor Box       $12.34           

Fr. George and the staff of Resurrection Parish would like to wish 
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Kristofco a very Happy 55th Wedding Anniver-
sary.  Fr. George will be blessing Steve and Amelia’s marriage at 

the 10:30 AM Mass on Sunday, May 20, 2018. “I am my beloved and my 

beloved is mine”  -  Song of Solomon 8:3 



Sunday, May 20    Selection of Pastoral Council  10:30 AM Mass Resurrection Church  

            Singles Celebration begins with 10:30 AM Mass Resurrection Church   

                Lunch to follow in Resurrection Hall   (Must have reservation.)  

Monday, May 21   Haluski Making  8:00 AM  Oratory Hall 

Tuesday, May 22  Haluski Making  8:00 AM  Oratory Hall 

Wednesday, May 23  Kitchen Cleaning  8:00 AM to Noon  Parish Picnic Grove 

Saturday, May 26   Picnic Grove Spring Cleaning   9:00 AM to 4:00 PM  

Monday, May 28   Memorial Day - Parish Office Closed  

Thursday, May 31  Sewing Ministry Meeting   1:00 PM to 3:00 PM   Sewing Room               

Sunday, June 10  Summerfest  begins with 10:30 AM Mass Parish Picnic Grove 

Saturday, June 30  Groovin’ at the Grove   7:00 PM to 10:00 PM   Parish Picnic Grove 

Resurrection Parish Calendar of Events 

Gracious God, we give thanks for military men and women, both from 

the past and the present, and for their courageous service and sacrifice 
to our country and its people to secure the blessings of life, liberty and 

justice for all. May our remembrance be a timely reminder that our free-
dom was purchased at a high cost, and should not be taken for granted. 

Give us resolve to labor in faithful service to you until all share the benefits of freedom, jus-
tice and peace; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Liturgical Reflection…This is Pentecost Sunday and the fifty days of the 
Easter Feast conclude.  Today we celebrate the gift of the Holy Spirit who 
reveals faith in the death and resurrection of Jesus Christ. It is the Holy 
Spirit that enlightens the minds of believers to go forth and share the good 
news of the dying and rising of the Lord. Christians are people of life. We 
boldly proclaim our shared faith in Christ’s saving death and resurrection. 

With 1.3 billion Catholics we proclaim with certitude and trust our faith in God’s abiding 
love, the Lord’s salvific death and resurrection, and the Spirit’s guiding presence in our lives. 
2018, Diocese of Altoona‐Johnstown, Liturgy Office, 925 S. Logan Blvd., Hollidaysburg, Pennsylvania  16648 



COLLECTION COUNTERS: Group 1 volunteers are scheduled to count the collection 
on Mon., May 21.  Thank you to all who help! 

CHURCH CLEANING GROUP: Group 2 volunteers are scheduled to clean the church 
on Friday, May 25.  Thanks to all who help! 

THANK YOU!!!  Knights of Columbus Council 11066 on behalf of 
Birthright would like to thank everyone who purchased carnations and 
made donations on Mother's Day weekend. Thanks to your generosity, 
we were able to make an $700.00 donation to Birthright. Your support 
is greatly appreciated. 

THE SEWING MINISTRY will hold their monthly meeting on Thurs., May 
31 from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM in the Sewing Room. New members are most wel-
come. Thank you to all our members for a productive season. This will be our 
final meeting of the season. See you in the Fall. 

RESURRECTION GOLFERS:  Golf season is here and several golfers of 
Resurrection has shown an interest in getting together and playing golf over 
the next few months.  I talked with the Golf Pro at Oakbrook Golf Course 
in Jennerstown, PA and Wednesday nights are the best.  Oakbrook has set a 
side the second Wednesday evenings starting  June 13, and continuing  July 
11 and August 8.  Wednesday June 13 will be our first get together.  I have a 

sign up sheet in the back of the church for the first golf outing at Oakbrook.  Cost will be 
$23.00 which includes 9 holes of golfing with cart and a scramble format.  After golfing, 
Oakbrook's grill room is now open for service. Deadline will be June  5 for our first outing .  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.  My phone number is:  532-6567.  
Thank you.  Pat Barrett 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: It’s that time of year again!  We are continuing with the need-
ed improvements and upkeep to our wonderful Picnic Grove and we need your help.  We 
are looking for volunteers young and old (service hours available).  We plan to touch up the 
picnic tables, benches, and other items which were painted last year.  In addition, we will be 
doing some general clean-up including raking leaves.  Please join us on the following Satur-
days from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM - May 26.  Lunch will be provided.  Any time you can give is 
greatly appreciated even if only a couple hours.  We hope to see many of you there as we 
continue to “brighten” our gem of a Picnic Grove! 

PICNIC GROVE KITCHEN CLEANING: We will be cleaning the inside kitchen at the 
Picnic Grove on Wednesday, May 23 from 8:00 AM to Noon. Any and all help would be 
appreciated. 



LITURGICAL MINISTERS: Printed copies of the Liturgical Ministry 
Schedule for Summer 2018 are now available in the sacristy.  For those of you 
who have registered your email address with us, an electronic copy has been 
sent to you as well. The schedule can also be found on the parish’s web site.  

ROSARY SESSIONS: Please join us in praying the Rosary before all weekend Masses, (the 
Rosary begins a half-hour before Mass at Resurrection Church) and on Mon. and Fri., at 
12:15 PM at the Oratory. A schedule of Oratory Rosary leaders is as follows: 
Monday                                     Friday   
May 21 - Nancy Fesko         May 25 - Chris Rebar 

May 28 - No Rosary, Memorial Day   June 1 - Jim and Nina Kopriva 

June 4 - Phil Skala           June 8 - Diane Ashbridge 

June 11 - Fran Findley         June 15 - Janet Yuras 

June - 18 Deacon Sam          June 22 - Pat Barrett 

June 25 - Nancy Fesko         June 29 - Chris Rebar 

THE 2018 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES DRIVE (formerly known as the Annual Cath-
olic Appeal) has begun. The Catholic Ministries Fund supports only specific ministries 
which are focused on: caring for the poor, strengthening families, nurturing our youth and 
forming clergy and laity. To date, 56 out of our 565 families have pledged $9,614.00 to-
ward our 2018 target amount of $34,284.00. Please send all contributions to the Resurrec-
tion Parish Office. DO NOT SEND DIRECTLY TO THE DIOCESE. Make checks 
payable to Resurrection Church. Thank you for your generosity. 

COME TO CANDY MAKING CLASSES AT  

THE SWEET SHOPPE! 

Learn how to temper and hand dip chocolates. 

There will be a 3 day (6 hour) class and a 1 day (2 hour) class. The cost will be $75.00 for 
the 3 day and $25.00 for the 1 day. 

In the 1 day class you will learn to temper chocolate and dip clusters and molds. 

In the 3 day class you will learn to temper the chocolate and dip clusters, molds, peanut but-
ter cups, creams and cherries. 

Please call the Sweet Shoppe at 539-6502 for class dates and times. Class size is limited to 
four people per class. 



 

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR SUMMERFEST 2018 to be held on 
Sunday, June 10 beginning with outdoor Mass at 10:30 AM at the Resurrection Picnic Grove. 
We need the help of ALL parishioners to make this event a success. Volunteers do not 

necessarily have the time; they just have the heart. 

FESTIVAL CASH DRAWING TICKETS are available in the back of the Church. 
They are arranged in alphabetical order according to families. Please remember to take yours 
and buy or sell these chances. All tickets with money must be returned to the Parish Office 
by Friday, June 8 to be eligible to win. Please DO NOT deposit tickets into the collec-
tion basket on the weekend of the festival. THANK YOU to Symon's Auto Wash for 
once again sponsoring the printing of the 2018 Summerfest $2,000 Give Away tickets.  God 
Bless you for your support 

HALUSKI MAKING will take place on Monday, May 21 and Tuesday, May 22 beginning at 
8:00 AM on both days in Oratory Hall. Any time you could spare to help would be most ap-
preciated. 

SPORTS BOOTH: Donations of sports related items (Pittsburgh Penguins, Steelers, Pi-
rates, Penn State, Pitt, etc.) are needed and being accepted for the Sports Tip Seal Booth. 
Please call at the Parish Office 539-5788 ext. 3, with any questions. 

GIFT CARD BOOTH: Anyone wanting to donate a gift card to the Gift Card Booth 
please call Liz Kelsey at 532-6862. We are asking for cards valued at $5, $10 or $15. Please 
have cards to Liz by May 30. 

BAKE SALE: We are asking our awesome bakers of the Parish to make one of your favorite 
desserts to donate to the Summerfest Bake Sale. Items can be taken to the Parish Office on 
Thursday or Friday, June 7 or 8 or take them to the Picnic Grove the day of the Festival. For 
those of you who want to avoid the fuss of baking, “Bakeless Bake Sale” envelopes are in-
cluded in this bulletin. Many thanks! 



ALL  2018 GRADUATES:  (PRE‐SCHOOL, KINDERGARTEN,  8TH GRADE, 

HIGH  SCHOOL,  TRADE  SCHOOL,  MILTARY  AND  COLLEGE)  please  

complete the following form and drop it in the collection basket by 

May  31  so we  can  publish  our  list  of  graduates  in  the  bulletin.  

Thank you and Congratulations! 

 NAME: __________________________________________________________________________ 

SCHOOL GRADUATING FROM: _______________________________________________________ 

LEVEL OF GRADUATION: ____________________________________________________________ 

PARENT NAMES: __________________________________________________________________ 

FUTURE PLANS: ___________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

JOIN US FOR 

Groovin’ at the Grove 
AT THE RESURRECTION PARISH PICNIC GROVE 

926 COOPER AVENUE IN TANNERYVILLE 

Groovin’ Concert Schedule: 

Saturday, June 30 - The Boomers 

Saturday, July 21 - Ground Zero 

Saturday, August 18 - Flood City Brass 

EVENING BEGINS WITH OUTDOOR MASS AT 5:30 PM. 

ALL BANDS PLAY FROM 7:00 TO 10:00 PM. 

GATES OPEN AT 5:00 PM  -  RAIN OR SHINE! 

FOOD AND BEVERAGES AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 

FREE ADMISSION 



During the Summer months please take advantage of the many events 
offered by the Diocese for family and youth to grow in your faith. 
 

CAMP TIMOTHY, June 17-21 - for grades 10th -12th 
FAITH DAY, Sunday, June 24 - at Delgrosso Amusement Park 
CAMP ZACCHAEUS, July 22-27 or July 29-Aug 3 - for grades 4th- 9th.  
Both Camps offer fun, faith and friendship and Angel fund scholarships are available. More 
information can be found on the Diocesan website dioceseaj.org 
9TH, 10TH AND 11TH GRADE CONFIRMATION STUDENTS: Please take ad-
vantage of the service hour opportunities offered by our Church over the Summer. 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH, 711 Chestnut St., Johnstown, will hold a 
Smoked Turkey Dinner on Sunday, May 20 from 12:00 Noon to 3:00 
PM. Dinner is $10.00 and includes turkey, mashed potatoes with gravy, 
vegetable, applesauce, roll and beverage. Eat in or take out. Phone orders 
will be taken beginning at 11:00 AM at 539-0123. 

This Summer do something to live your faith by helping others in need, 
in doing so, you will touch the lives of others and change yours as well!  

Resurrection Parish is organizing a mission trip to Webster Springs, West Vir-
ginia, July 24 - July 29. Webster Springs is a small town in the Appalachian 
Mountains area that has been hard hit with long term poverty.  The average 

household income in the town is less than $22,000 per year with over 60% of the town living 
below poverty level.  The mission trip will consist of doing home repairs, building ramps, re-
placing roofs and other needed projects.  The trip is open to anyone ages 15 years or older 
from any parish.  14 year olds may take part in the trip if a parent accompanies them.  The trip 
is absolutely free to participate, however all team members will be asked to help in fund rais-
ing efforts to help pay for construction material, travel and meals.  For more information 
please call Terry Deitz at 255-6757 or 242-4244. High School student registrations (under 18 
years of age) must be received by June 1 to be able to participate.  This year’s trip will be lim-
ited to 54 people.  

Special note to Confirmation and Bishop McCort students: You receive 128 service 
hours for participation in this trip! 



 

ST. THERESE CHURCH is having a Hand-made/Home-made potato and cheese Piroghi 
Sale.   Call in orders on Monday May 21 at 814-539-7633 from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM.  Cost 
is $6.50 dozen (with or without onions).  Pick up your order on Friday May 25 from 9:00 AM 
to 2:00 PM at their Social Hall, Upper Decker Avenue.   

JOHNSTOWN HAUNTED HISTORY TOURS: Mary R. Campbell, Camp 16, Auxiliary 
to the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War present a “One Night Only, Friday, May 25” 
re-run of the 4th Annual Johnstown Haunted History tours that were done in October, 2017. 
Costumed interpreters lead you through Historic Downtown Johnstown by candlelight. This 
family friendly walking tour brings the past alive through the history, legends and lore of 
Johnstown and surrounding areas. Tours start at 6:00 PM and leave every 30 minutes. Final 
tour leaves at 9:00 PM. Tour is about 1 hour and 1 mile long. Cost is $5 per person and tours 
will depart from the Gazebo in Central Park, Johnstown. For more information and for res-
ervations call: 814-244-0899 or email: suvcamp14@gmail.com  
 

THE CHURCH OF THE TRANSFIGURATION will be having a Spaghetti Drive-By 
Dinner on Sunday, May 27 from 11:00 AM to 1:30 PM at the School Hall, 201 Third St., 
Conemaugh.  The meal include: Spaghetti & Meatballs, Tossed Salad, Dinner Roll & Dessert.  
 

NOCTURNAL ADORATION SOCIETY’S monthly night of Adoration is scheduled for 
Thurs., May 31 at 7:00 PM at St. Francis of Assisi Church. We have nothing to lose and eve-
rything to gain by being with our Lord for one hour. All are welcome. 

THE CHURCH OF THE TRANSFIGURATION is sponsoring a bus trip to the Rocky 
Gap Casino on Tuesday, June 5, 2018.  The bus will leave the church parking lot at 9:00 
AM and leave the Casino at 6:00 PM for the return trip. The cost of the trip will be $30.00 
and includes $20.00 in free slot play.  For more information and to make a reservation, please 
call: Andy Solomon at 322-3287. 

THE MISSION TRIP TEAM is available to help with minor home repair projects. Per-
haps you need some yard clean up, minor repairs, painting or help moving things for the 
spring cleaning days ahead.  The mission team would like to help, and at the same time allow 
you to help in the Mission Trip cause.  Here is how it works:  Call Terry Deitz to schedule 
your project at 814-242-4244. You supply the materials needed and the mission team will do 
the work.   The only request is that in exchange for the work being done you make a dona-
tion to this year’s mission trip team to help continue our work. Projects can not involve 
plumbing, electrical, roofing or other items requiring permits. 



PARISH REGISTRATION 
We welcome those who have found a spiritual home in our faith community.  Parish registration is indicated by a 
registration (envelope) number.  Registration is not to be assumed by simply attending Mass at the parish.  Sacra-
ments of Baptism and Marriage are not scheduled within six months of parish registration so evidence of practic-
ing the Faith may be demonstrated.  To register at this parish, please call the parish office. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
The sacrament of baptism is celebrated at any Sunday liturgy throughout the year (normally not during the season 
of Lent).  At least one of the parents must be a registered and participating member of this parish for at least 6 
months.  Baptisms for non-parishioners are arranged after permission is given in writing by the proper pastor of 
the parents.  Arrangements for a baptism can be made at any time before the birth of the child.  Normally, a bap-
tismal preparation class is required. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
The sacrament of marriage is arranged by meeting with the pastor.  No date or other arrangements are to be 
made before this meeting.  One of the parties must be a registered and participating member of the parish for 6 
months before preparations can be made.  According to diocesan policy, a date for the wedding is not to take 
place within 9 months of the initial contact so that all preparation and paperwork can be completed. 
 

GODPARENTS AND SPONSORS  
A godparent/sponsor is to give good example of living out the Catholic faith.  A godparent/sponsor is to be fully 
initiated in the Catholic Church, having received the sacraments of baptism, confirmation and Holy Eucha-
rist.  They are to, and indeed do, receive the Sacrament of Eucharist often.  If there is a situation of co-habitation 
or marriage outside the laws of the Church, that person is ineligible to act as a godparent or sponsor.  Church law 
states that for infant baptism, one male and one female are to be used as godparents.  Sponsor certificates can 
only be given to those eligible and registered at this parish.  Participation in the prayer life of this parish must be 
evident for six months before sponsor certificates are given.  Less than six months will need indication from your 
previous parish that there was participation in the life of that parish. 
 
 

Parish Council 
Bryan Hodos, Chairperson (814) 262-8429  
Michelle Rager, Vice-Chairperson  
Barb Dryzal, Education Committee  
Faith Thomas, Family Life Committee  
Richard Pavic, Properties & Maintenance Committee  
Ray Gorman, Liturgy Committee    
Joe Strihan, Properties & Maintenance  Committee  
Jeff McKissick, Activities Committee  
Steve Reasbeck, Education Committee 
Mary Hanners, Family Life Committee  
Larry Sestrich, Finance Committee  
Tom Elias, Cemetery Committee  

 
If you have a need for a prayer 
and would like to be put on the 

prayer chain, please contact Barb 
Gulick at 814-467-8576 or 

jbg213@atlanticbb.net   


